
To meet the combined Bennett Office Technologies 
and Coordinated Business Systems team, the 
local business community is invited to an exciting 
“Meet and Greet” at the Eagle Creek Golf Club on 
November 4, 2021.

TWO Great Companies – Better TOGETHER
On September 1, 2021 the family-owned Minnesota headquartered companies, Bennett Office 
Technologies and Coordinated Business Systems merged. Operations will continue under the 
Coordinated Business Systems’ company name.

Russ Bennett, owner of Bennett Office Technologies states, “After 40 years of business success in Central 
Minnesota and the Willmar community, it was important to ensure that I was placing our customer’s I.T. 
and printing systems in safe hands. Coordinated Business Systems checks all the boxes:

• They are a family-owned company

• Their “Customers First. Always.” philosophy intertwines with the Bennett values

• Coordinated has extensive experience providing a full array of managed services

The bottom line is that our customers will 
continue to experience undeniable value.”

Coordinated Business Systems is a 
Minnesota headquartered office technology 
company with a 38-year track-record of 
success. Jim Oricchio, Founder and CEO 
says, “I am honored that Bennett Office 
Technologies chose to merge with our 
company. In addition to meeting Russ 
Bennett’s merger criteria, Bennett’s 
customers will now experience the 
advantages of;

• Buying power with world-class 
manufacturers

• Innovative service programs

• Access to more resources and support

As Russ said, Bennett customers will 
receive more undeniable value, plus I 
believe our companies are “Better 
Together” – and that will be good for 
Willmar and Central Minnesota.”

AND

MEET & GREET
LOCATION: Eagle Creek Golf Club 
1000 26th Ave NE  - Willmar, MN 56201

DATE: Thursday, November 4, 2021
Appetizers–Drinks–Giveaways

TIME: 3:00pm – 6:00pm

You Are Invited!


